
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

23.09.20 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Re: Physical Education Provision – PE. 
 
The Department for Education has emphasized the vital role sports and physical 
activity plays in ensuring physical and mental health and we will continue this offer 
across the Autumn term. 
 
PE will however be slightly different as we want to minimise the amount of 
equipment that travels between home and school. Therefore, on the allotted PE day, 
we ask the children to come to school in their PE kit, already changed for the day. 
During that day, they will have two hours of PE as well as the usual playtimes and 
physical opportunities that the children usually take part in.  
 
The school PE kit is black or navy-blue shorts and white t-shirt with trainers or 
plimsolls. As we approach the winter, children may wear black or navy-blue sports 
trousers and a black or navy-blue sports top to keep warm.  
 
Children should not wear any earrings to school on PE days and we request that the 
children have their PE kit washed each week. 
 
This timetable shows the day your child’s year group will need to come to school in 
PE kit.  
Monday Y3 
Tuesday  
Wednesday  
Thursday N, Y4, Y5 
Friday Reception, Y1, Y2 & Y6 
 
We sometimes take part in PE style activities on other days, this will take place in 
school uniform and not be the same as a formal PE lesson. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call or email the office. 
 
Thank you, 

Lisa Evans 

Lisa Evans 
Head of School 
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